
 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 

Email Us  

Submitted on 26 September 2023, 03:16 PM 

LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name Natalie 

Your Last Name Cohen 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

ENT and Allergy of New Orleans/urgENT 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

Director of Operations 

Your Email natalie.cohen@entofneworleans.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

5049348468 

Your Message Has the Oct 5-6 meeting regarding Blue Cross been canceled? I don't see 
anything about that on your website. I just see that the meeting was moved 
from August to October.  

File Upload 
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